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Tuesday 10thOctober 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: JLT Houses of Parliament Trip – 17th October 2023

I am excited to inform you of an upcoming educational opportunity for your child as a member of the
Junior Leadership Team (JLT). On Tuesday, 17th October 2023, the JLT will have the privilege of
visiting the Houses of Parliament in London.

The visit to the Houses of Parliament is designed to offer our JLT members an enriching and
educational experience. During this visit, the children will have the unique opportunity to explore the
historical significance of the Houses of Parliament; gain insight into the workings of our democratic
system and participate in a guided tour of this iconic building led by our local Member of Parliament
(MP) Sarah Jones.

We will be travelling by public transport, leaving school at 8:30 am promptly and returning by 3:30 pm. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch to be eaten in London. In addition, please also provide your
children with a bottle of water and any additional healthy snacks they may need for the journey and put
this all into a comfortable bag that they can carry with them. Children entitled to free school meals, will
be provided with a packed lunch from the school kitchen.
 
Please make sure your child is wearing a full school uniform with a suitable coat and sensible
shoes/trainers for this trip.

If you wish for your child to attend the trip, please give your permission on Arbor by Friday 13th
October 2023.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. S Lloyd, Headteacher
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